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April 19, 2007

Mr. William C. Bagwell, Jr.
106 Rivercrest Drive
Taylors, SC 29687-6241

Dear Bill,

Thank you so very much for designing, purchasing materials, and building
the cabinet, shelving units and wooden screens for our office. We are very
impressed with your work — it is all beautiful and will be such an asset to our
office.

As our programs and outreach continue to grow, so does the amount of
supplies that our programs use to assist teachers and improve student
achievement in Greenville County Schools. We lack storage closets, so the
storage units are much needed and will be much appreciated. In addition, our
organization has been increasing the number of meetings we host for teachers
and members of the community. Because of this, an increased number of chairs
must be on hand to allow for larger meetings, so the screens you have built will
allow for these extra chairs to be hidden during the normal course of the day. As
you know, the work environment is related to productivity, so we are certain to be
more productive.

Your donation helps ensure that more of the monetary donations we
receive can go directly into the classrooms where they do the most good. Please
share our deep gratitude with all of your members who assisted in this project.

Thank you, again, so much for your support. %}D Ujﬂ
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